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Kirra Vanzetti

From: Pam & Don 
Sent: Thursday, 6 July 2017 3:30 PM
To: LCSC
Subject: PROTECTING THE CFA

I have been a volunteer with the CFA in Red Hill for over 40 years. along with my husband. We 
have both donated alot of time and money to our local CFA over this time. But I for one will not 

continue if the current labor state government go ahead with their collusion 
with best mate Peter Marshall and his union. I believe P Marshall is 
trying to grow his union as that will help him control governments 
better.
Our local brigade members have been trained for our local conditions and are highly capable. It 
would be a shame to loose all this local knowledge and experience, by pushing them aside. 

But where do the Labor government think the money to finance the extra fire stations will come 
from.  I will resign, if my taxes are to be used for A Daniels and his best buddy 's dreams. If 

people want and vote Labor back in, then paid fire stations can run in every 
town that now has a fire station. and hope they enjoy paying even 
higher taxes.

Pamela Macfarlane
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